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Background
With the increasing use of new weak signals modes in the lower VHF bands (50, 70 and maybe also 144 MHz) more intercontinental traffic is becoming possible. This is also the case for the increasing activity on EME, satellite communications, APRS etc in the higher VHF and UHF bands.

The use of dedicated frequencies for a particular mode is now mainly defined by the online user-communities who are organized through social media.

This way of working can cause problems with international coordination and bandplanning, as was experienced for the FT8 mode on the 50 MHz band. 

In the interests of having IARU bandplans move and adapt if necessary at the rate of progression of new technology, this may be an area where increased collaboration is needed between the three IARU Regions.

Proposal
It seems to IARU Region 1 that some joint discussion between the relevant people in the three Regions responsible of VHF bandplanning would be a sensible step forward. Are we able to agree on some communication process and to agree on how to deal with this coordination problem and how to involve the community of amateurs who use these kinds of modes?

Region 1 is of the view that there is a need for better information flow and more cooperation between the Regions for our bandplans above 30 MHz.
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